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National Neonatal
Audit Programme

The NNAP looks at the care babies receive if they 
are born early or unwell and need to be admitted 
to a neonatal unit. The NNAP helps neonatal units 
to improve this care. 
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The National Neonatal Audit Programme (NNAP) is 
delivered by the Royal College of Paediatrics and 
Child Health (RCPCH), commissioned by the 
Healthcare Quality Improvement Partnership (HQIP) 
and funded by the NHS in England, Scotland, Wales 
and the Isle of Man.

The NNAP publishes a range of resources including an 
annual summary report and Your baby’s care, a parent 
and carer guide to the report.

The NNAP created a short animation for parents and 
carers to explain the audit. You can scan the QR code 
opposite to watch this short video.

To find out more about the NNAP, including how 
we use your baby’s information to help improve 
care and your rights, you can visit: 
www.rcpch.ac.uk/nnap 
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